
 

 
 
 
 
October 11, 2023 
 
 
Dear Dr. Amit Segev, Dr. Offer Amir, Ms. Karen Davidson, and the IHS Board,   
  
On behalf of the American College of Cardiology (ACC), we are writing to express our deepest 
sympathies and heartfelt sadness following the horrific assault in Israel over the past few days. 
Our hearts and minds are with you in the wake of this terrifying attack.  
  
Through our time spent together over the past decades, we have learned time and again of our 
shared goals, passions and commitment to transforming cardiovascular care and improving heart 
health. Times like this remind us that as we shoulder the global burden of disease together, we 
also must be unwavering in our support for one another in times of greatest need to advance a 
more safe, healthy, and peaceful world. We stand with you and offer any support we can provide 
for you in this immensely difficult time. 
  
Please know that you, your families, your friends, and the people of Israel are in the thoughts and 
prayers of the ACC family, and that we are at your disposal if you are in need of support.  
  
Best wishes,  
  

 
Hadley Wilson 
 

 
 
Cathy Gates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


